
From: Danny Varat
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 3/3/2017 8:11:19 AM
Subject: Legislative Audit Council

​The LAC is an independent, third-party governmental audit agency, and it's work is generally quite good. The 
Assembly certainly takes their work as trustworthy and often uses it to legislate. They're doing a review of DSS 
Adult Protective Services, and Andy Young at LAC called with some information. I've known Andy a long time, 
and I believe that his information will be valuable, especially in light of the issues that have been raised by 
House members. He's at 803-253-7612. I'll call him this morning to let him know that you're on board.
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